
 

 

 

 
Response to NZ RegCo 

 

Response to NZ RegCo Price Enquiry issued 20 July 2022 

 
21 July 2022 

 

Heartland Group Holdings Limited (Heartland) (NZX/ASX: HGH) confirms that, as at the date of this 

response, it continues to comply with its continuous disclosure obligations under NZX Listing Rule 

3.1.1.   

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Michael Drumm 
Group Chief Operating Officer  
Heartland Group Holdings Limited 

 


